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November 25, 2024 
 
Dear (Donor), 
 
As 2024 approaches its final weeks, the Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation (RPNF) expresses its 
gratitude to you as a champion of the RPNF!  As you know, the RPNF is a registered charitable organization 
whose mission is to raise funds to promote excellence in psychiatric nursing education, clinical practice, 
leadership and research.   As of 2024, the RPNF has provided over $70,000.00 in scholarships and grants 
(121 in total), 128 Awards of Excellence and 16 Bursaries, as well as Medals of Excellence.  
 
2024 has seen the RPNF complete its Strategic Plan which will guide the foundation into the next five 
exciting years!   The RPNF is also pleased to now offer opportunities to fund and name RPNF scholarships 
and grants, supporting psychiatric nursing education and excellence in perpetuity, enabling your one-time 
donation to assist psychiatric nursing students forever.  Please see the RPNF’s list of scholarships and grants 
at rpnf.ca/scholarships and note that the RPNF offers its Indigenous Studies Grant annually, as part of its 
participation in the Truth & Reconciliation Commission’s 94 Calls to Action (#24).   The RPNF’s Board of 
Directors and volunteers are committed to fulfilling its mission to promote RPNs and psychiatric nursing 
students who are making a difference and inspiring innovation in psychiatric nursing practice, creating a 
better future for mental health and wellness. 
 
The RPNF invites you to be a part of this worthwhile undertaking by making a donation to support psychiatric 
nursing education. Donations can be made by cheque, e-transfer (info@rpnf.ca), PayPal or through Canada 
Helps.  Please visit our website at rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/donations  or contact us at info@rpnf.ca to 
discuss further.    As a charitable organization, the RPNF provides an official tax receipt.   
 
The RPNF thanks you in advance for your donation, and for your personal support of services and research 
which improves lives of people affected by mental health difficulties.    
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bev Gradidge 
President, RPNF 
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